
 
 

February   3,   2020  
Committee   on   the   Environment  
 
 
 

The   CoE   unanimously   endorses   the   proposed    framework   resolution,   “The  
2020   Emergency   Response   Act:   From   Nuclear   Free   to   Fossil   Free   to  
Build   a   Healthy   Community   for   All,”   and   looks   forward   to   working   with   the  
Council   on   additional   necessary   strategies   to   achieve   net-zero   and  
resilience."  

 
 

 


